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Comments: Although I am not a resident of Idaho, I am concerned about any forest revision plan that places

unnecessary restrictions on the use of pack goats on National Forest lands. I am a member of the North

American Packgoat Association. I use the best management practices adopted by this association. I propose that

pack goat owners using these practices be allowed to take pack goats into all areas of the Nez Perce-Clearwater

national forest. I am concerned that the proposed ban of pack goats in your forest will have an effect on future

forest revision plans throughout the Western United States. I ask that you please work with our association to find

an acceptable solution that works for us and for you.


